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District Governors Notes for March 2020 
Coronavirus (COVID-19) has introduced a total change to our society and to the workings of Rotary in the past month. We are now all on lockdown and not meeting as groups or for the most part being able to be active in the community. The progress of the disease and its containment has become a central focus for us all. We need you to All be safe and stay well.
Current advise is most important to prevent and protect everyone. Don’t go out unless necessary and do keep in touch with family, friends and neighbours. Helping if you can.
Some members are still working and helping care for and deliver services to those more vulnerable or sick. We Thank Them and applaud their work.
Many clubs are keeping in touch via e mail, newsletters and now online Zoom meetings. These are a free and very effective way to stay in touch as a club or as a committee group as well as talk to family and friends. Download the free app to your pc, laptop, smart phone or tablet www.zoom.us once registered you can then e mail colleagues to join you or participate in online meetings yourself when you receive an invitation.
Many of you have decided to try to support local good causes like Food Banks and Shelters by giving funds and collecting members donations in lieu of meetings “meal costs” not now being spent. This is totally voluntary and arranged club by club as it feels appropriate in its area. Many charities are undergoing extreme financial problems due to curtailment of income at this time so any collections you can make are particularly important to them. Rotary charities like our Foundation continue to support and implement projects worldwide as well as the Disaster box charities and our own KidsOut which is striving to help with online support and aid packages for those most in need at this time. Lend with Care is another great project, so the choices to help each meeting are varied and available. Lets keep Rotary working and supporting during this difficult period.
As stated Meetings and discussions should be by telephone; e mail and electronic means like “Zoom” or “GoTo” meetings online. Clubs needing assistance with this should contact us via e mail.
[bookmark: _GoBack]All District meetings including Assembly, Youth Competitions and May Council are now suspended awaiting further developments. Now is the time for all clubs to input their next year’s officers into “My Rotary” (Present officers only can do this).
It is important that we all take the sensible precautions and be there to help our families, neighbours and communities when practical, the safety of our members and the control of the virus propagation is the paramount consideration for us all. Let’s set the examples.
Brian Reilly    DG District 1210 2019-20
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